
CIRCULAR NO. 09/2013 DATE : 23.09.2013

TO,
ALL MEMBERS

S. B. I. O. A., PATNA CIRCLE
MONTHLY SUBSCRIPTION BY MEMBERS

WITHDRAWAL OF CHECK OFF BY THE BANK

The  Bank  has  unilaterally  withdrawn  the  Check  Off  facility  for  deduction  of 

monthly subscription to the SBIOA suddenly last week. While the AISBOF has 

taken up the matter with the Corporate Centre, we require authority letter from all 

the members for deduction of subscription for the month of September 2013.

All the members are requested to send the authority letter duly signed. It  has 

already been placed on the site of the SBIOA having the following. Address:

http://10.139.248.248

With warm greetings,

         (SHIVAJI SINGH)
           GENERAL SECRETARY

OUR UNITY : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD
S.B.I.O.A. : ZINDABAD-ZINDABAD

http://10.139.248.248/

